


Although we don't like to admit it, there are
physiological and cognitive changes that occur as
we grow older? How do these changes affect our
flying, and what can we do to stay safe as time
marches forward? This seminar will provide
insight into factors affecting older pilots and
identify tips and techniques for accommodating
these factors. Targeted to older pilots and flight
instructors, but useful for any pilot or anyone who
accompanies older pilots.

Directions: Please register for "Flying Safely While Aging
Gracefully" on Apr 4, 2020 9:00 AM EDT at:

THIS LINK

or copy and paste this address into your web browser
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/891665817657118
8236

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email
containing information about joining the webinar.

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email from
CITRIX/Go-To-Webinar containing information about joining
the webinar.

Upon registration, you will receive an email with the link to be
used on the day of the event. WINGS credit will be awarded
based upon the email used in the registration, so please use
the same email address to register that you also use for
WINGS.

We look forward to seeing you.

Registration on FAASAFETY.GOQV is not required.

There are 2000 virtual seats. You need a computer, tablet or
telephone to attend.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to
www.mywingsinitiative.org
for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



